
       
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 7 June 2021 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the honour to transmit a letter dated 7 June 2021 from H.E. Ms. Egriselda 

Aracely González López, Permanent Representative of El Salvador, and H.E. Mr. Michal 

Mlynár, Permanent Representative of Slovakia, the co-chairs of the Ad Hoc Working Group 

(AHWG) on Revitalization of the Work of the General Assembly, containing a schedule for 

presentation, reading and negotiations on the draft resolution for adoption at the seventy-

fifth session of the UN General Assembly. The zero draft of the resolution is enclosed, and 

the co-facilitators will introduce this at a meeting of the AHWG to be held virtually on 

Thursday, 10 June 2021. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 
Volkan BOZKIR  

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 

 



 

 

 

 

7th June 2021 

Excellency, 
 
We have the honor to address you in our capacity as Co-Chairs of the Ad Hoc Working Group 
on Revitalization of the Work of the General Assembly (AHWG) during the 75th session of the 
General Assembly. 
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